
   Recent Projects

Ministry of Health - Redevelopment of Christchurch
and Burwood Hospitals

Over the coming years, the Burwood Health Campus and Christchurch Hospital will
undergo a $650 million re-development, the largest investment in public health
facilities in New Zealand.

Greenwood Roche has successfully assisted the Ministry of Health in obtaining
consent for the Burwood hospital redevelopment and a designation for the new
Acute Services Building at Christchurch Hospital. The designation has been
progressed utilising the provisions of the Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Act and
has required a very thorough and careful assessment of the tests within that Act. 

The hospital project is the third significant development project within Christchurch
City that Greenwood Roche has successfully accelerated via the provisions of the
Recovery Act. 
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